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Special Education: 

We have completed this year’s census report, which provides most of the 
funding for special education.  We reported 125 students this year.  We will 
be meeting more frequently as a PLC team in the coming months as we 
begin file reviews for compliance and continue our work on Common Core 
IEP development. 
 
SPED Caseload: 126 Students K-12 

 

ELL: 

Nothing new to report this month. 

 

TAG: 

We continue to work on development of procedures for identification of 

talented and gifted students within the district.  An assessment tool has 

been selected and work is in progress to purchase this tool and plan for 

implementation in February.   


